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Brewarrina Central 

School News 

Friday 11th June,2010 

Brewarrina Central School 

Here are a few photos of some of 

our students at our 2010  

Athletics Carnival 



This week we welcome Robbie Kellock who has the role of supporting students experi-

encing difficulties in class or are coming back to school on partial enrolment arrange-

ments due to agreements. Robbie will work in the Barwon room as well as in classes 

depending on where the support is required each day.  

The new Principal for Brewarrina Central will be here ready to start term 3. I will let 

the community know more details when the appeal period as per merit selection guide-

lines has passed.  

Last week two students, Casey Bloomfield and Bianca Cochrane represented our 

school at the regional SRC camp. The girls travelled to Burrendong Sport and recrea-

tion Camp for three days. The region’s Student Welfare Consultant was suitably im-

pressed by the girls’ participation and leadership skills demonstrated in activities at 

the camp. I’m sure skills learnt will be used by the girls as they become prominent 

leaders in the school’s SRC. It is always wonderful to hear our students present 

themselves in such a positive manner sometimes in challenging situations. 

Last week students in the primary competed in the district cross country held in Bre-

warrina. Our students again displayed their sporting skills with 14 students achieving 

a place in the regional cross country at Wellington next week.  

Yesterday students enjoyed events at the Athletics carnival held at the oval. It was 

good to see students competing and supporting each other in many field and track 

events. Thanks to Miss Bath for organising the day and parents who came to cheer 

everyone.  

The school is holding NAIDOC celebrations in the last week of the term (week 11). 

Activities will be held from Tuesday-Thursday. The community is invited to attend. 

Posters highlighting activities will be displayed around town and published in the next 

newsletter. 

I would like to remind everyone it is a requirement of anyone visiting the school under 

OH/S rules to first sign in at the front office. Starting next week school gates will 

be closed except the single gate near the administration building as the canteen is 

now fully operational.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Cathy Clark 

Relieving Principal  
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A “HUGE” THANKYOU to all the students who participated, also to 

our spectators and parents that attended our carnival AND also to 

the staff and helpers that helped with the events and running of 

this carnival that helped to make our carnival such a great success 

for 2010. 
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NSW Sport and Rec Netball Gala Day  

in Coonamble 

On Wednesday the 26th of May, a group of Primary girls travelled 

over to Coonamble with Aunty Bim and Miss Dalla Vecchia, to 

compete in a Netball Gala Day.  The girls played five games and 

should be very proud of their efforts.  They improved with each 

game they played and their never give up attitudes in the end al-

lowed them to come away with a win – although the girls might 

tell you it was because of the birthday cake they ate before play-

ing the game.  It was a great day spent in Coonamble full of 

sportsmanship, pride and lots of giggles.  The girls came back 

tired, full of oranges but excited and happy over the netball games 

that they played.  The team would like to say a HUGE thank you 

to Aunty Bim for driving the bus for them on the day. 
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Congratulations to Stevee Hammond, Annette Lyons, Ehren & 

Taylah Donnelly, Zanah Rose and Annalyce Gordon who repre-

sented Brewarrina in the Under 10’s Netball Division at the Light-

ning Ridge Gala Day on Saturday 5th June. The girls placed 3rd in 

their division with 1 loss and 2 draws. 

 

Congratulations also to Peta-Maree Williams & Glenda Doole who 

played with the Under 12’s Lightning Ridge Team. Both girls fit-

ted in well with their side. 

 

Congratulations to Annika Frail, Briane Conroy, Bianca & Amelia 

Cochrane, Rachel Dodds, Sam Gordon, Courtney Boney and Crys-

tal Gordon who represented Brewarrina in the Opens Division at 

the Lightning Ridge Gala Day on   Saturday 5th June. The girls 

played really well considering they played in the Open division 

with all of the girls bar two who is under 16. The girls also placed 

3rd in their  division. 

 

The girls played with enthusiasm, drive, spirit and great sports-

manship. 

 

The girls would like to thank Crystal Gordon and Aunty Jenny 

Hammond for organising, supervising and supporting the girls. 

 

The next and final Gala Day is in Goodooga.    

 

Photos will be published in the next newsletter. 

 

Well done girls!!!!       

 

Carol Barker 
 

 



MESSAGE BOARD 
 

Regional Cross Country (Primary)Regional Cross Country (Primary)Regional Cross Country (Primary)Regional Cross Country (Primary) ––––  Wellington  Wellington  Wellington  Wellington 

Next Wednesday 16th June Next Wednesday 16th June Next Wednesday 16th June Next Wednesday 16th June     

 

Alternate School Program Boys Excursion to Cobar for their Alternate School Program Boys Excursion to Cobar for their Alternate School Program Boys Excursion to Cobar for their Alternate School Program Boys Excursion to Cobar for their 

White Cards next Wednesday 16th JuneWhite Cards next Wednesday 16th JuneWhite Cards next Wednesday 16th JuneWhite Cards next Wednesday 16th June    

 

 


